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                                     February 20, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Brenda Erdoes, Legislative Counsel 
 
c/o Debra. Corp 
Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB), Legal Division 
401 South Carson Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89701-4747 
 
     RE: Filing of Permanent Regulation R052-12: DMV Smog Check Program 
 
Dear Ms. Corp: 
 
Enclosed is a permanent regulation referenced above that was adopted by the 
State Environmental Commission (SEC) on February 13, 2013. Also enclosed is the 
filing statement required by NRS 233B.066 and the SEC form for filing 
administrative regulations with the Secretary of State. 
 
The regulations create a new, voluntary program which will allow fleets to comply 
with motor vehicle emissions testing requirements by means of engaging the 
services of an authorized vendor of an electronic data management and 
monitoring system. Under this program, vendors will attach electronic devices to 
fleet vehicles that will monitor the vehicles' emission control systems and transmit 
emissions compliance data directly to the DMV in an electronic format. 
 
Additional support documentation for this regulation is posted on the SEC Website 
at http://www.sec.nv.gov/main/hearing_0213.htm and the contact person for this 
regulation is Mr. Sig Jaunarajs (687-9392) and/or Ms. Deborah Shope (684-4841). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John B. Walker 
 
John B Walker 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
JBW 
Enclosure 
ecc: Colleen Cripps, Ph.D., NDEP Administrator 
        Mike Elges, NDEP/Deputy Administrator 
        Sig Jaunarajs, NDEP/BAQP 
        Deborah Shope, DMV 
        Rose Marie Reynolds, SEC/DAG 

  

http://www.sec.nv.gov/
mailto:jbwalker@ndep.nv.gov
http://www.sec.nv.gov/main/hearing_0213.htm

	STATE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION
	Director

	Governor

